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From: Todd Ollinger [mailto:toHincier~globalpowerconsultants.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 11:09 AM
To: Goyette, David
Subject: Re: DM 13-292 Ollinger Global, Change of Address

David

We did just move New address is 101 Barnfield Dr Plymouth MA 02360

Thanks. Todd

Sent from my iPhone

On jun 2, 2015, at 3:17 PM, Goyette, David <David.Goyette@puc.nh.gov> wrote:

Todd,

It has come to my attention that your address has changed. Pursuant to Puc 2003.05 (Ii), an electric
aggregator is required to file with the Commission any changes to the information filed on its
application.

(Ii) Each aggregator shall no4fy the commission ofany changes to the information required in this section
within 30 daysfollowing the effective date ofthe change.

Please respond to this email by providing your new address.

Thank you.

David Goyette
Utility Analyst lii
I\Jew Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH O33Ol-~2429
603.271 .6326(voice)
603.27 1.3878(fax)


